Letter of Comment No. 100
File Reference No. 19-20E
Date Received: 11/12/2014

From: Carol Wilson

Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014
To: Director - GASB

Subject: RE: project 19-20E.

Attention: Government Accounting Standards Board

I am very much in favor of people knowing more about local and state subsidies to

corporations. Citizens have a right to know where their tax dollars are going, particularly when they are
being used to subsidize wealthy individuals and corporations. Transfer of wealth from the middle class
to the wealthy is destroying our country. It is a case of parasites becoming so greedy and numerous that
they are destroying their host.

I'd like to see the practice of corporations covertly taxing their workers also included in Project 19-20E.

Thank you for the initiative you are taking on this issue.

Carol Wilson

Olympia, WA 98506





